Doctors
Hospital

BAPTIST HEALTH SOUTH FLORIDA

Via e-mail: flhospitalcommission@ahca.myflorida.com

July 31, 2015

Ms. Elizabeth Dudek, Secretary
Agency for Health Care Administration
2727 Mahan Drive

Tallahassee, FL 32308

Dear Ms. Dudek:

Thank you for your letter of July 17, 2015. Since the inception of the Managed Medical Assistance
Program, Doctors Hospital has not entered into any new agreement with a managed care organization
under the Managed Medical Assistance program in which the payment rates Doctors Hospital is entitled
to receive exceed 120% of the Medicaid rates for Doctors Hospital.

Sincerely,
/ infu b J’éﬂo)ov

Ralph E. Lawson
Executive Vice President & Chief Financial Officer



